
 
 
 
 

Consultation on the draft Strategic Plan for the International Seabed 
Authority for the five-year period 2024-2028. 

 
 
 
General questions 
 
1. Does the Draft Strategic Plan for the period 20244-2028 clearly encapsulate the mandate 
and responsibilities set out for the Authority by the Convention and the 1994 Agreement? 
 
2. How do you think the Strategic Plan and associated High-Level Action Plan have contributed 
to fulfil the mission of ISA (as per the mission statement)? 
 
3. To what extent to do you think the work of ISA provides a useful model for sustainable 
management of the global commons as Steward of the Area and its resources? 
 
4. What should be the priorities of the Authority for the next five years? 
 
Specific questions 
 
5. Does the “Mission Statement” (unchanged from the first strategic plan) continue to 
accurately reflect the mandate of the Authority? 
 
6. How do you consider that the context and challenges identified remain relevant? Should 
there be any new elements identified? 
 
7. Are the “Results and Priority Outputs” appropriate and is there a clear link between the 
“Strategic Directions” and the “Results and Priority Outputs”?  
 
8. Are there any specific observations or comments that Member States and other stakeholders 
wish to make in connection with any other aspect of the Draft Strategic Plan for 2024-2028? 
 
 


